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Updates: 

 Mark your calendar for the upcoming Annual Village Homeowners Meeting. 

 Monday, April 3rd at the Ruth Tyler Library located at 8041 South Wood Street (55 West) Midvale, Utah 

 84047. 

 At the Annual meeting, there will be elections for two (2) Board of Director positions.  

 Bob Dannels and Sandee Brewer have been nominated for these two positions.  There will be  a call for 

 nominations from the floor at the meeting. 
 

 New pool access cards will be available at the Annual Meeting.    These cards will replace the old  access cards.  

 You will need to turn in your old card for a new one, otherwise there will be a $75 charge for a 

 replace ment  card.   Bring your old card to the meeting.  
  

 The 2017 Insurance Assessment payment is due by 4/1/17.   Questions, call M&M Management 

 @ 801-566-1411. 

 

 Diamond  Tree Experts will be starting their tree trimming/removal in common areas of the community 

 beginning the week of March 13th, weather permitting.  If you have need of their services for tree trimming 

 in your back yard, contact Dave Matheson at M&M, 801-566-1411.   This additional work would be at 

 Owner expense. 
 

 Please make sure you keep your overhead garage door closed and home doors locked at all times. 
 

 Communications with M&M regarding problems or requests need to be in writing or  

 e-mail format so that there is a paper trail of these communications. 

 

Daylight Saving Time begins  

Sunday, March 12th 
Easter this year is 

Sunday,  April 16th. 
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 HOA Board Officers 

Bob Dannels, President  801.567.1505       dannels7@aol.com 

Sandee Brewer, Vice Pres. &  

     Architectural Committee    801.971.6413 sandeeann@me.com 

Steve Behrens, Treasurer  801.255.5285 wigsnstyle@aol.com 

Jaline Zoun, Secretary & 

     Newsletter   801.450.3700 jalinezoun@msn.com 

Pete Vistaunet, Architectural  and 

   Welcoming Committee  

      801-878-7178 vistaunet13@gmail.com 

 

M&M Management - Dave Matheson   801.566.1411  

Next Board Meeting is 

March 21st  at 6:30 pm 

at 5883 South 900 East, #205 

Homeowners are always welcome. 

News letter is also posted on 

The Village website  thevillage-hoa.com 

Front vehicle gates  can be scheduled to 

be left open for guests/parties or gatherings; 

times specific; please call M&M Management 

and make arrangements.  
Garbage Collection is on Friday.  Please 

put away, out of sight.  If you are in need of a 

replacement garbage can, email M&M with 

your request. 

Please, Curb and Leash your pets! 


